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USVI Soccer Association Match Commissioner Appointment
The US Virgin Islands Soccer Association congratulates Carol D. Howell on her first appointment as an official  CONCACAF Match Commissioner (MC).  This appointment will take her to Anguilla, WI, for the upcoming  Concacaf W Qualifier match between Anguilla and Puerto Rico, on February 19, 2022. 
The Match Commissioner is the highest Authority in a match, and she is responsible for ensuring that the match is meticulously organized and that everything goes according to the guidelines and Regulations.  The MC is an ambassador of Concacaf and FIFA.  The regional governing body of soccer, Concacaf, introduced a revamped Women Soccer Ecosystem during 2021.  Over the next 2-3 years the number of female soccer games will increase more than 100%.  This development will provide many opportunities for women to be involved in the sport in many disciplines.
USVISA’s mission is to contribute to National Development by creating educational and professional opportunities for our territory in a well-organized soccer environment.  Carol has surely taken advantage of the opportunities afforded her to learn and live soccer.   
[bookmark: _Hlk75595230]For more information on USVI Soccer Association programs, please feel free to contact the USVI Soccer Association office at (340)-719-9707 or email us at usvisoccer@gmail.com. Follow us on Facebook at: USVI Soccer Association.
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